



September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Consultation on Proposed Changes to Holme Hall Primary School Admissions Policy

We are writing to inform you that The Learners' Trust is consulting on proposed changes to the admissions policy for all schools within the Trust, including Holme Hall Primary School.

This consultation is a statutory requirement and will run from 1 October 2025 to 31 January 2026. The proposed changes would take effect for admissions from September 2027

What's changing?

The key change between this and our previous published policy is to simply recognise that the Learners' Trust is the legal admissions body for all its schools. The planned admission number and the oversubscription criteria are unchanged.

You can view the full draft policy and provide feedback via our website: https://thelearnerstrust.org/holme-hall-primary/information/admissions/

We welcome your views and encourage you to respond by 31 January 2026. Feedback can be submitted by email to consultations@learnerstrust.org or in writing to the school office.

Thank you for taking the time to engage with this important process.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Jones

Capacity Officer LEARNERs' Trust